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I am writing to express my opposition to the expansion of the underground mine at
Narrabri. As evidenced by recent fires and floods, our planet is already suffering from the
effects of our current methods of producing energy. There needs to be a change in thinking
when plans are proposed to either expand or build new coal mines. We cannot keep talking
about future plans for a sustainable future. The future is now.

Please do not allow this expansion to proceed.

Thank you,

Nancy Oosterhoff






